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WASHINGTON

April 6, 1911.

My dear John Muir:

I have your letter of March 31st. We will see

if we can prevent any injustice being done in the -
_matter. No action will be taken until the Commis-
sion of Army Engineers has sent in its report. You

can be sure of that.

Very sincerely yours,

John Muir, Esq.,
Martinez, Cal.
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